
Dear Homeowners,
We as the Tremont HOA are working to improve our neighborhood. We have recently acquired a full 
board to assist the President. We as an HOA and as your neighbors, know that communication has 
been a shortcoming and we aim to improve this year. We will be releasing a seasonal newsletter 
that will talk about plans and events for the neighborhood. At first it will be in print and on social 
media. Eventually we would like to start an e-newsletter so we can save at the printer. 

We got this...
The pool has given us some trouble over the last 
couple years. We have teamed up with Pools 
by Reardon to help with our pool needs. We are 
working diligently during the off-season to get the 
pool fully operational for Summer 2019. 
 
We will uncover the pool April 1, 2018 allowing 
plenty of time to work out any issues before 
May 22, 2019 our official opening day.

May 26th will be our official Memorial Day 
celebration at the pool. We will have more details 
at a later date but we do know there will be plenty 
of sun, music, food and good times for all. 

We listened... 
On October 1, 2018 we terminated our association with PRM Management. The board felt that the 
money could be used to help with more pressing issues of the neighborhood.

Updates are happening... 
Our website will be updated over the next few 
months. We will update the information, HOA 
officers and images for the website. We will 
also post these newsletters to the site as well.

We are also looking to add a PayPal option to 
the website to allow people to pay their dues 
via Credit/Debit Card.

If you are interested in receiving the Tremont e-newsletter please send your email address to  
contact@tremontcommunity.com
Is someone in Tremont graduating this year.  Please let us know by March 30, 2019 so we can 
show how proud we are with our Neighborhood Banner. Email their name and school to  
contact@tremontcommunity.com

Holidays are around the corner 
Our Treasurer Natalie and Vice President 
Andrea will be adding some holiday spirit to our 
entry points to the neighborhood. 
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